
Dear Classmates: 

Our 50th reunion is less than a year away and your reunion committee is hard at work to make it a 

memorable celebration.  We would like to have as many of you attend and joy the festivities as possible.  

As an alternative to staying in a hotel, several of your classmates living locally will open their homes to 

provide a room for your use during the reunion.  Not only would you have a friendly place to stay but 

you would be greeted by a familiar face and have an opportunity to catch up on 50 years of news. 

Should this alternative appeal to you, please e-mail me at jgell444@aol.com as soon as you can make a 

commitment to join your classmates for our landmark reunion. 

If you will be traveling alone and wish to share a room at the Marriott Courtyard Hotel, let me know.  I 

will make the list of those wishing to share available to you….another great opportunity to reconnect 

with an old friend. 

I look forward to hearing from you and even more to seeing you in March 2011 at our 50th. 

Joyce Spell Geller 
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